
 

Central Valley 

   

If you have any questions, please contact Jenn Checketts at 
jenncheckettspta@yahoo.com 

 

Sept 23rd – Todd Lane 6-7:30 

Sept. 30th - Center Grange 6-7:30 

Our next PTA meeting is on Monday, 
October 11th at 6:30pm in the Todd 

Lane Cafeteria. 

Hope to see you there!! 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in getting more involved in the 

PTA please contact Jenn Checketts there are many 

openings on our committee’s and we would love to 

have you!!!  
Sprit Wear Pickup 

Oct. 20th 

Center Grange 6-7:30 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You to all the wonderful volunteers that 
took time out of their day to come in for the 

Halloween parties. 

Big Thanks to all of the families that 

participated in the warrior card and candle 
fundraisers! 

 

 

 
 

Oct. 23rd 
5-8pm @ CV Middle School 

 
Food Trucks, Balloon Animals, Coco 
the Clown and much more.  Come 

and have some fall fun! 
 

If you want to sign up for a trunk contact 
Becky at swogger_b@yahoo.com 

 

 

PTA 

 

The Central Valley PTA has a new website.  Check it 

out frequently for updates and information.   

www.centralvalleypta.org 

 you can also find us on Facebook  

 

CV PTA 

 

Keep Your 

Clearances up to 

Date!!! 
Central Valley requires 

volunteers to update their 

clearances every 3 years.  

 

http://www.centralvalleypta.org/

